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Thank you for contacting me about arms exports to Israel. 

The UK Government takes its export control responsibilities extremely seriously and 

operates one of the most robust export control regimes in the world. All export 

licence applications are rigorously assessed on a case-by-case basis against the 

Strategic Export Licensing Criteria, based on the most up-to-date information and 

analysis available. 

Licence decisions take account of prevailing circumstances at the time of application 

and include human rights and international humanitarian law considerations. Export 

licenses are not issued where to do so would be inconsistent with the consolidated 

criteria, including where there is a clear risk that the items might be used for a serious 

violation of international law. 

The Government is monitoring the situation in Israel and the Occupied Palestinian 

Territories very closely, and it will take any action that the Government considers 

appropriate as the situation develops. The Export Control Joint Unit has in place an 

established process for responding, at pace, to changing conditions in a country where 

the UK has previously granted export licences and where those licences remain in 

place. That situation is under constant review. 

The fact remains, however, that Hamas could end this conflict today, stopping the 

suffering of everybody, including the Palestinian people whom it continues to 

endanger. 

 

 

 

 



Chris Heaton-Harris 

Member of Parliament for Daventry 

House of Commons, London SW1A 0AA 

Tel: 020 7219 7048  

Website: www.heatonharris.com 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to contact me.  

Yours faithfully, 
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